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Allen, Amber

From: Adam T. Blanton < >
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 12:36 PM
To: HPD Preservation
Subject: Case number: GF22-047398-2002 Scenic Dr

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution *** 

Amber,  
 
I'd like to express some concern over the demo of 2002 Scenic drive. It's hard to 
imagine a complete demo of all structures on the property as there are so many unique 
features in the structure, the history and the style of this space.  
 
I don't want to impede the new owner's plans but would like to encourage them to 
please consider keeping some or part of the history and of the structure that stands 
today with their plans for the lot.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
-Adam Blanton 
3801 Stevenson Ave 
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